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Fellow Members and Honored Guests,

I hope this newsletter finds us all healthy and 
happy. Our March ride was on the Thing Val-
ley Ranch, the drive in is a trek, but it was well 
worth the time! Thanks to the Ride Commit-
tee’s well placed signs we all made it to the 
staging area. The Ranch is a very secluded 
gem of the East County. We had 35 Riders in 
the saddle as Steve Vaughn led us out. The trail 
took us on the outskirts of the valley, past the 
moto cross coarse that the current owner, Jer-
emy McGrath, built. At the south end of the 
Ranch we were met by Adam, with the bar 
trailer, who served up the refreshments. We 
were also met by Rob, Robbie, and Lance who 
are the current Ranch care takers. After a short 
break we rode back to the Ranch. Even with 
the long drive we had quite a few guests come 
out to join us for dinner. Jim Sheridan had a 
great meal prepared for us. I have to say the 
steak hit the spot! Along with drinks served 
by Adam and brownies to top it off. After in-
troductions it became very clear that with this 
new Los Senderos President our club needs to 
invest in a teleprompter, but please no plane 
with stairs! Great to see everyone that showed
up! What a great job by our ride committee.

Next Month’s Ride:
Pamo Valley April 25, 2021

Members Only Ride: 
May 20-23, 2021
Mark your calendars John O. has a special sur-
prise for everyone attending. He has been hard 
at work putting this ride together. Park work 
party 5/8/21 at 8AM!

	 Happy Trails!
	
	 Tom Laff
	 President 2021

“Courage is being scared to death and saddling 
up anyway”   

President’s Report




